
 

Myrick Park Center Updates Due to COVID-19 

Updated December 8, 2020 
 
 
At the Myrick Park Center, the health and safety of our community, guests, and staff are of the utmost 
importance.  WisCorps continues to closely monitor the changing situation of COVID-19 and evolve our prevention 
and response plan accordingly.  
 
Reservations 

 Face coverings are required indoors unless you have a medical condition, disability, or other sensory 
sensitivities that would prevent wearing a mask. 

 We are operating at 25% of maximum capacity for all reservations: Entire Facility 109, Marshview Rm 37, 
Atrium 52, Marshview Rm + Atrium 89, La Crosse Rm 10, Discovery Rm 10 

 We are open for scheduled and new reservations with additional safety policies and protocol in place.  

 We continue to schedule tours of the facility for weddings and events. 

 We continue to offer the option for dates affected by COVID-19 to reschedule at no cost. 

 We have extended the expiration date for credit that has been issued due to COVID-19.  You may now use 
credit any time by 12/31/21 for any date that falls prior to July 2022. Unused credit will expire on 
12/31/21. 

Environmental Education 

 WisCorps’ educators have developed Nature School Day Camp to support families in their transition to 
the school year’s varying structural changes. These programs take place Monday-Friday. more details 

 No “drop-in” public programs are being offered on-site at this time but you may contact us about 
scheduling a nature program.   

 Check out our new Facebook group, Environmental Education with WisCorps, for virtual education. 
Conservation Program 

 WisCorps’ crew season has successfully ended! Operating under stringent COVID-19 safety protocol, we 
had zero cases and no known exposure to COVID-19. Crew operation will resume in spring, per usual.  

Regular Business hours are not yet resuming 

 Full time WisCorps staff continue to work a mix of both remote and on-site work. 

 Front Desk, Events, & Cleaning staff remain significantly impacted by this situation.  

 Myrick Park Center & WisCorps’ office remain closed for regular business hours.  

 Myrick Park Center remains closed to the public.   

 Donate at wiscorps.org to support our efforts during these difficult times.  
 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your support through your Myrick Park Center reservations, 
participation in our programs, donations, or any connection that you may have with us. We are truly grateful and 
look forward to continuing to work together.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tammy & the WisCorps Team 
 
789 Myrick Park Drive 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
Reservations@wiscorps.org 
MyrickParkCenter.org   WisCorps.org 

https://wiscorps.org/daycamps/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/251434105994254/
https://wiscorps-inc.networkforgood.com/projects/59513-support-wiscorps
mailto:Reservations@wiscorps.org

